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    Thursday 26th November 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We will be holding our Year 1 and 2 Christmas Production soon. Due to the volume of 

people who may wish to attend, we are going to be holding two performances. They will 

be on Thursday 17th December at 9:00 am and Friday 18th December at 1:30 pm.  

 

If you would like to attend, there will be a maximum of 2 tickets allowed per family and 

requests for tickets must be made by Wednesday 9th December to allow us time to hand 

tickets out to families. If you do request tickets, they will be given out on Friday 11th 

December. 

 

 If we have any tickets left, we will hand out our reserve tickets on a later date. 

 

If you would like tickets for the Christmas Production, please complete the form below, 

indicating which performance you wish to attend. Please return it to your child’s class 
teacher by Wednesday 9th December. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

The KS1 Team 

 

 

Key Stage One Ticket Request 

 

Child’s name/s: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Class/es: _________________ 
 

Please delete as appropriate: 

 

I would like 1/ 2 tickets for the Thursday/Friday performance. 

 

I would like to add ……… tickets on to the reserve list. 
Head Teacher: Mrs H Hastilow 
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